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this month was a good one! here's why -  

The Sisters of Tau Chapter wish you all a very
Happy Thanksgiving! We are so very thankful
for each and everyone of you.  

This past month was definitely a busy one for
us, so take a look at what we did! 

scroll to see more!
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Chapter Highlights
At the beginning of the
month, we celebrated DPhiL
Week through various events. 

Sweat Check/Philanthrophy Event 

Cultural Programming 
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Chapter Highlights
At the beginning of the
month, we celebrated DPhiL
Week through various events. 

Sisterhood

Social with Lambda Phi Epsilon
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Greek Unity
Depaul University - 
Sisters and 
Lambda Phi Epsilon

Some Sisters attended Depaul LPhiE's reveal and met up with Sisters as well.
Definitely met new and old faces. Congrats to both on their neos.  
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Looking Forward
We are super excited to present to
you our newest Butterflies! Join us
and Wisconsin LPhiE in our Zeta Class
reveal! 

Friday, December 3rd, 2021
Doors Open: 6:00pm
Stroll Call: 6:30pm 
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Sisterhood



CONTACTS
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@madisondphil
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Madison Delta Phi Lambda 
Sorority, Inc.

madison@deltaphilambda.org

www.madisondphil.org


